Hello, I'm writing to ask for your support to vote "yes" to protect our coyotes. Killing contests for sport are
barbaric and do not align with the people of Oregon who promote overall peace and co-existence.

| ask that you please support SB 723-2 to ban coyote killing contests in our state!
Thank you,

Hillary
Portland, OR



